Little League® Southeastern Region Headquarters Baseball and Softball

September 2016

TO: District Administrators of the Southeastern Region
FROM: Jen Colvin

SUBJECT: 2017 World Series and Regional Tournament Umpire Recommendations

For your convenience we have enclosed the Umpire Request Form (resume and volunteer
application all in one) for recommendations for the World Series and Regional Tournament for all
divisions of tournament play, including: Little League, Intermediate (50/70), Junior League, and
Senior League Baseball, as well as Little League, Junior League, and Senior League Softball.

For each umpire being recommended for Regional Tournament(s) please complete one Umpire
Request form with all recommended levels checked, and also the Volunteer Application and legible
copy of a government issued photo ID (faxed copies are not readable so either mail or scan). Also,
for each umpire being recommended for World Series please complete one Umpire Request form
with all recommended levels checked, the Volunteer Application and legible copy of a government
issued photo ID (again, no faxes) to this office by NOVEMBER 1, 2016.

Please note #6 on the Umpire Request form. The terms volunteer and have not received payment

means the individual umpire who is requesting an assignment has not been paid for his/her service
as an umpire in ANY Little League division, regular season or tournament. This would include every
level of play from Tee Ball through Senior League Baseball and Softball. If an umpire has been paid
at any level, that umpire is not eligible for an assighment at any level.

Please be sure that all forms submitted have been completely filled out, which would include
listing the year he/she worked the specified tournament, and signed by the recommending District
Administrator and umpire. Please note on the form each individual’s local league affiliation. Also,
the Volunteer Application MUST include the individual’s social security number in order for it to be
processed. DO NOT use the Returning Volunteer Application form.

REMINDER: NOVEMBER 1, 2016, as stated on the form, is the deadline for ALL recommendations,
both World Series AND Regional Tournament, to be received in our office. Any forms received
after this date, or forms received that are incomplete, WILL NOT be considered for appointment.

Thank you for your continued support.

Cc: Patrick Wilson, Vice President of Operations, South Williamsport, PA
Marshall Casey, Southeastern Region Umpire-in-Chief
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